
MCAST Gateway to Industry (MG2I) would like to inform the public that applicants will 

only be able to apply for part-time courses through our website: 

https://shortcourses.mcast.edu.mt/ or by post. Our offices will be closed up to Friday 

20/03/20, pending further notification. At the same time, kindly note that all lectures for 

courses that are currently running will be suspended in the same period. 

 

MCAST Gateway to Industry (MG2I) iħabbar li minn għada 13/03/2020, applikazzjoniet 

għal korsijiet qosra jistgħu isiru biss minn fuq is-sit tagħna: 

https://shortcourses.mcast.edu.mt/ jew bil-posta. L-uffiċċju tagħna ser ikun magħluq sa nhar 

il-Ġimgħa 20 ta’ Marzu, sakemm ma toħroġx notifika ġdida f’dan ir-rigward. Fl-istess ħin, 

inħabbru ukoll li l-lezzjonijiet kollha tal-korsijiet li huma għaddejjin bħalissa ser jieqfu għall-

istess perjodu. 

Master’s Graduation Ceremony scheduled to take place on Thursday 12 March at 
6:00 pm and the Talent Show scheduled to take place on 18 March at 11:00 amIt is 
our responsibility to take care of our community by taking preventative measures. 
MCAST will continue to seek guidance from the Public Health authorities and update its 
information through circulars and websites. We will keep updating this information 
depending on the changing national or international conditions and as soon as they are 
available.We encourage you to seek information from official sources including: 

https://www.who.int/ 

https://covid19malta.info/ 

More Info.... 

  

  

 

https://www.who.int/
https://covid19malta.info/
https://deputyprimeminister.gov.mt/en/health-promotion/Pages/Novel-coronavirus.aspx

